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To: Leslie Batchelor 

FACSIMI

LE 

Fax #: 514-8071 

Re: Schiller draft deed of gift 

Date: May 24, 2017 

Pages: 4, including this cover sheet. 

 

Leslie: 

 

I am enclosing for your review a draft deed of gift for Schiller’s donation to NARA.  The deed that we use is a 

standard form deed that NARA provided to us long ago.  We know that Schiller has some type of copyright in the 

English-translated versions because there is a reference to such copyright at the beginning of Oswald’s Tale. We have 

included language that preserves for Schiller whatever copyright he has in the materials if that is what he wants.  

Since the materials will not be released for 7 ½ years, he may not be concerned about keeping the copyright.  To the 

extent that Schiller requests substantive changes to the terms of the deed, we will need to check with the NARA 

General Counsel’s office -- (301) 713-6025 (Kevin Jessar is familiar with our Act and our deeds) -- to make sure that 

the changes will not cause the Archivist to refuse to accept the materials. 

 

Once you have reviewed the deed, give me a call and I will send over two signed originals.  You can then send those 

to Schiller for his signature. 

 

Thanks, 

Laura         

 

 

From the desk of...  
Laura Denk, Esq. 
Executive Director 

Assassination Records Review Board 
600 E Street, N.W., 2nd Floor 

Washington, D.C.  20530 
 

(202) 724-0088 
Fax: (202) 724-0457 


